
 

PIL participates in drop-in biofuels pilot project by GCMD 
 

PIL is pleased to be one of 18 industry partners to work with the Global Centre for 

Maritime Decarbonisation (GCMD) to launch a drop-in biofuels pilot project to establish 

an assurance framework to ensure the supply chain integrity of current and future green 

marine fuels, bringing genuine benefits to end-users and the climate. 

  

Please click on  https://lnkd.in/e2iwzwrK to read the full announcement by GCMD. 

https://lnkd.in/e2iwzwrK

